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Hints and Tips  
You'll have to visit the doctor early as you start with only 50 
health.  Since you start the game in the same city as the doctor, you 
may want to start some fights to earn a little extra cash and heal up 
right away. 

Fighting is a great way to make some quick cash if the prices are 
right on the current day, that's the time to take some risks. 

You can camp out in Bedford to fight and easily regain stamina, but 
remember that resting costs you a day.  Fighting also reduces health 
and the Doctor is in a different city, but stamina drops much faster 
than health. 

Don't forget to transfer your money from the bank to your pocket 
before the game ends!  It's a good idea to travel to Lost Angeles on 
your last day for that reason.  You'll get a higher ranking.  Leaving 
some money in the bank during the game is a good idea as you'll gain 
interest. 

Always try and keep at least $9500 in cash on you before you travel, 
as you never know when the Death Merchant will appear and give you the 
opportunity to buy a larger backpack.  Getting it early on can really 
increase your score.  The merchant will also sell you rope and 
canteens at reasonable prices.  Start a few fights before you travel 
if you have enough stamina and health. 

I'd leave additional training until I have a large reserve of cash, 
as you have to balance the cost with the reward.  You'll have to fight 
more to recoup that money, but training can increase your chances. 

Buy and Sell often!  You won't make much money if you don't!  For 
smaller items you might get lucky but can absorb those losses, larger 
items might be worth hanging on to for more than one day to get the 
right price. You'll get a feel for prices once you've put some time 
into the game. 

Don't forget that inventory is limited!  The marketplace has limits on 
all items, and the merchant may run out of inventory on some items. 
Choose your purchases wisely! 

Looking to maximize your score?  Keeping a record of item prices as 
you go along can prove to be very helpful for both your current game 
session and future games. 

 


